
Dear Students and Families, 
 
Students, please check our 6th grade Homework & Announcements Google Classroom page 
twice daily.  
Please check it each morning after 8:00 am to get your daily assignments for each teacher and 
subject.  
Then be sure to check it again after 3:00 pm to see any adjustments and/or homework 
assignments. 
 
Please try to keep the comments to a minimum. We understand that this is a difficult and 
confusing time and process. We need you to do the best that you can independently.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Rubbo, Mrs. Clevenger, & Mrs. Wickham 
 
 


